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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, MAY 17, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Thurs. 5/17  Attention all returning and new ASB members: There is a mandatory meeting 

today after school in Room 347, Mr. Hardy's room.  This meeting is about next 

year and this summer, so please be there and be prompt! 

Thurs. 5/17  Mecha, Mecha, Mecha!  We are gearing up for elections for our 2018-19 

Mecha Club.  Come and join the movement today at lunch in Room 342, Mr. 

Viveros’ room.  

Fri. 5/18  Attention seniors:  You will be turning in all of your textbooks today through 

your English class only.  Please make sure you bring all of your textbooks with 

you to turn in today.  Chromebooks will be returned on Tuesday, May 29
th

 

from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  This applies only to seniors.  Return all your 

textbooks, through your English class, today. 

Thurs. 5/17  Do you need some bling for your lanyard?  Look no further!  GSA is selling a 

variety of 1-inch buttons for you to show your support for the LGBTQ 

community.  The pins are $2.00 each or two for $3.00 and will be on sale at 

break and lunch in front of the theatron.  Get yours while supplies last! 

Thurs. 5/17  Good luck to the softball team as they travel to Garden Grove High School 

today for the first round of CIF playoffs.  Go, Raiders! 

Wed. 5/16  Attention all juniors:  If you purchased a yearbook, it will be available for pick 

up today.  Juniors with an ASB card can pick their yearbook up during tutorial.    

All other juniors will be able to pick theirs up during break.  Remember, if you 

have outstanding fines, detentions, or Saturday schools, you will not be able to 

pick up your yearbook until the last day of school.  Make sure you have your 

I.D. card when you come to pick up your yearbook.  Sophomores with ASB 

cards can pick up their yearbooks today at lunch and those without ASB cards 

can pick theirs up tomorrow during the first part of long lunch.  Freshmen will 

pick up their yearbooks during the second half of long lunch tomorrow.  If you 

can’t pick up your yearbook at your assigned time, you may come at break or 

lunch only beginning on Monday.  

Fri. 5/17  Hi, Raiders! There is only one more Performing Arts concert this year and it is 

happening tomorrow - the 43rd Annual Pop 'N Rock Show. Come and check 

out our brand new theater for the first time.  This year's show features 

performances by Laura Rodriguez, Breana Castro, Melody Woods, Savannah 

Ferguson, Isaac Ramirez, Maddie Reasin and more, as well as our very own 

Concert Choir.  Tickets are only $5.00. Come on out for a night of fantastic 

music! 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


